
 

                                                                        
 

 
 

To all members of Sudbury Mine Mill & Smelter Worker’s 
Union, Local 598/Unifor that work at  

Mansour Mining Technologies Inc. 
 

 
 

UNION  NEWSLETTER 
 

September 2017 

 

Hello Brothers, 

 

As the summer winds down, I’m hoping everyone had a good one.  To everyone looking forward to 

hunting season, we wish you all the best of luck. 

 

Things seem to be going fairly well as a whole, except for a few issues concerning lower seniority 

employees receiving operator pay, we are working on this issue to make sure we get to a point where 

this never happens again going forward. 

 

If there are any other concerns that need to be addressed, please let me or another steward know so 

that we can deal with it promptly. 

 

Stay safe – work safe and enjoy the fall weather. 

 

In Solidarity, 
 

Chad Nelles 

 

Chad Nelles 

Unit Chair 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
United we stand, divided we fall 

Sudbury Mine Mill & Smelter Worker’s Union 
Local 598/Unifor 

2550 Richard Lake Road 

Sudbury, ON   P3G 0A3 

Phone:  705-673-3661 

Fax:  705-673-1183 


